{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
l am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator ]
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence herein Bnghton and Hove.

W

MarTHe?  ~TORE~

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] A bg\

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
‘Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

‘BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

3

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in.numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s

Licence last November, | oppose its- renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

3218
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

Eor the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s -

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully ,
“pit KOSt jSel}
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[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JpP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully .

[Full name of sender] ‘
[Badge Number] R&ECH

ADDRESS :

146



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton '

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] J (?W‘”P\L . G .
[Badge Number] }O . .

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

March 2018

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

PR

Y

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] 3300

ADDRESS :

e
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

4
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11JP
jim.Whitelegg@brightothove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
‘Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton‘ and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed-Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence ‘here in Brighton and Hove.

=)

DC ‘DOLHHQ‘

Yours faithfully ‘f

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

150



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ‘
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

March 2018

Re: Renewal of Uber's Prfvate Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the oberators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] | , S P(h/D @ _A

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

s
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager :

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I 'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] M1 ¢ C/q Feol A ,J ﬁA‘&t N /,’D U
[Badge Number] ¢ 20

ADDRESS :

152



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2"¢ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and’

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

urs faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] 3 23D

ADDRESS :

153




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] UP& (e DIk
[Badge Number] ’er /_134 :

LIRS
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
| b

[Full name of sender] j:’/‘ V)fa/—}‘f WL\, )(H )(’}0\)

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] C\QOS' : - ] N
[Badge Number] L‘LIS%G g‘/} C’ (L/W()M/z
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BNILP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and-
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. :

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] th [\} f l‘}ﬂ ‘é&é M
[Badge Number] é #é

157




" {To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager ;

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
- fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamiine, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabsin
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully - | , /
&g oL QNN - ﬁ/

[Full name of sender] HADAY LUlugDoLY Y S
[Badge Number] SO L[— ;

$oTranniy,
vl
Wawe

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor :

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the opeérators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] Q m \é{)t L \ VW= & % 0 Q \
[Badge Number]
LS |

ADDRESS :




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2 Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] f{“aﬂ—\bl AdiEw WESTRLL
[Badge Number] q/(ﬁsg

ADDRESS :
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
- Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully .

~ \ c. ’% LD
[Full name of sender] Mo\ Ojo") Lear
[Badge Number] 27224 :

ADDRESS :

/\/\ C) -~ ) - ‘ S——
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square -

Brighton k

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

DearSir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on-4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] 8[ S”'}

ADDRESS :

162




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

~ Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
- opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

- [Full name of sender] TAN QDJM

[Badge Number] aog“:{.

ADDRESS :

163




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
* To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
- For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] A \’.// l/} /7[/4 (: W .
[Badge Number]
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton :

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

© March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully v
ROBE L SoNCK( M
n ()

£l '//‘ t’ . 2
[Full name ofsender]

[Badge Number] 7 0 X (( :

ADDRESS :

4
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)

To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House
- Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11JP
jim.whiteleqgg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licehc_e, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully |
1

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

166

- 42‘8?




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton ‘

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] %ﬂ} S AW % LeET>5
- [Badge Number] I 03 ‘

ADDRESS :

167




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the Iatest.)'
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
‘Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

cAl(T o ¢
[Full name of sender] y/éééf/; 73k s/

[Badge Number] , é %5

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I 'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operatorsand -
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]  _ /-7- . 4 4

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS ; Mf j/{(ﬁe /?}9 iz

169




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor |

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] NOGQ’ * *l(’ ,
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

170



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to: |

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

‘Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton :

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

- March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] MAGDT WHOTE

[Badge Number] 8209 |
ADDRESS : W
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

- Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Privaté‘Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

l'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, [ oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

%
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ‘
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. ‘

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namevly Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

(S9ed A22UL WkauE
[Full name of sender] %(fﬂeﬁ Sl | % . |

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
"~ To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] g\‘éﬁ-ﬂm_ﬂ) Q?SS.‘
[Badge Number] 3“_1:"1

ADDRESS:

174



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton :

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

305

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

"ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brightbn and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

A2\ 2~ MUNUW

[Full name of sender]'

| [Badge Number]‘ 6 l % 7

ADDRESS :

176



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018,

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

| ' 424 thSE
[Full name of sender] L 2AA A |

[Badge Number] L boo

ADDRESS :

177




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

178



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by B‘righton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full namé of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

SH */Z'-*‘f?’?‘”g
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]  { Hoeur iU
[Badge Number] ¢ial

180



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

N B\

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number]
T Res i

m—

ADDRESS :

. / q,&\
e 28
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
l'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

o R ZEGIT0l

182



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the Jatest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ’
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council,
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and

fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] E (L V% N \f\)@ W'y ‘\,,{‘\/‘,
[Badge Number] < (+7 (1- “

ADDRESS :

183




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP |
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 Mvay 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licen¢e here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] [—erd’ NLsSsav R
[Badge Number] 5233

ADDRESS :

184




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operatdr's Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writihg to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and-Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Fulil name of sender] \ ‘S ' Z}a:’fé //
No. So€

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

185




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representatibns being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

a

ey e 3

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] 5205“

ADDRESS :

186



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

Jim. whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx. gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, ‘namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
K- malafow

[Full name of sender] K\A{C | oo (U < YA A ‘2—5"(0\“7/\
[Badge Number] “q/(p g ‘

ADDRESS :
w

&%

187




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor :

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Bfighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of senderj 4L ,Q%g o v ﬁ'&/gﬂa
[Badge Number] /4 27

ADDRESS :

188



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)

To be sent via email or post to: ‘ é ; | C(L_ g

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP -
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and.
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Badge Number]

ADDRESS :

189




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018
Dear Sir .
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
 totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] ﬂ/)uﬁi;ﬂ/\ /V’iAH’
[Badge Number] ? (a9

ADDRESS «
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP -
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

i

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full namedfsender] L\\Dd(QJZ ! \/\ SN \( LA g L ()Qj S IRV {C'

[Badge Number] , m
ADDRESS : , m

g - suub
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton )
BN1 1JP o
- jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Opérators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and-Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

S’bba‘(ﬁ‘&b« ?Jwg( |
[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number]
FOIXK

ADDRESS :

192



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email Vor' post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager :

Brighton and Hove City Counci

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP o
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the opefators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge» Number]

ADDRESS :




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton o
BN1 1JP : o
- jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and |

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Badge Number]

[Full name of sender] g‘c/j—M E—:S— MO [/UZU’%“Q& L(»C(J é) é

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor : :
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. '

 totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

ity %M %TMQ

Yours faithfully

v 2%
)
[Full name of send ]//ﬂ“ﬁ/
[Badge NW

ADDRESS s e i

o
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor
" Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP o
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
t am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

~ Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

.

[Full name of sender]

[Badge Number] 8 ‘ q O

ADDRESS :
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

24 Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name ofsénder] /Z/Z'ﬂ M ’4#%’{56/6 | //%/3 //6
[Badge Numberj é, Z///

ADDRESS :

4G ancls A
nllly o
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post' to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
~ Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire ‘Operator's Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] ,

[Badge Number] [ ; & ¢ %

AD $:
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor :

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP -
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully -

<7 Ho A —

[Full name of sender] E O o AD . j AGES FZ /LLLTA
[Badge Number] ; 1) -

ADDRESf: J
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

~ Brighton
BN1 1JP o
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I 'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

ADDRESS ¢




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP . o
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir-
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to yod as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefts of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] N ISR H%@f('i‘_& &
[Badge Number] SN

Y ol

ADDRESS :

201




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP : :
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefts of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the represeniations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] K Ey/|N HUTeHAoN
[Badge Number] %137

ADDRESS :

202



(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the Jatest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square -

Brighton

BN1 1JP ‘
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. .

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow membefs of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the représentations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

-Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

AVAYAAS
OV
N N\/ \\(t\\
[F(dll name of sender]
[Badge Number]
ADDRESS :

203
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